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Hub name: London Hub 

Lead institution: RBL/King’s College London 

 

Hub activity summary: 
 
A meeting was held on 17th September to establish interest in a SCiP hub covering the Greater 
London area. Approximately 20 attendees came along to this initial meeting, including 
representatives from local authorities, Covenant teams, family federations, military charities, 
university widening participation officers and researchers in the area. Although our representative 
from RBL, Bruce Holborn, made attempts to contact schools to ensure their representation, only 
one teacher was able to attend, possibly due to the scheduling of this meeting.  
 
Following presentations from the SCiP team and group discussions, the group decided that a 
London Hub should be established. Our first meeting will be 10am-12pm, 10th December 2018 at 
King’s College London. We are hoping to increase the number of schools in attendance at future 
meetings and are ensuring that notes and outputs are shared for those unable to attend.  
 
 

 Effective practice 
 Challenges 
 Ideas 
 Priorities 
 Questions 

 


